
 

Garden City High School Student Launches  

“New Socks for Tots Drive” 
 

 

Christopher Koester, a junior at GCHS, created and launched a new campaign called 

New Socks for Tots through the Lutheran Church of the Resurrection and 

Children's Medical Fund of NY.  Members of the church and the community were 

invited to donate new socks which were given to the pediatric patients at Cohen 

Children's Medical Center of NY. "Some of the patients are too sick to even 
play with toys while they are in the hospital, but a new fun pair of socks can 
put a smile on every child's face," says Chris.   
 
Christopher collected over 1,200 pairs of socks for the young patients and should 

be very proud of his thoughtful, creative and amazing way to help the kids!  
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